
ANNOUNCES THE RETIREMENT OF: 

Detective Kevin Morris is retiring after 
14-years of service with the State of 
Florida. Prior to his state employment, 
he served the City of Tampa Police 
Department from May of 1981 to 
February of 2006 retiring after 25 years 
of service. 
 
In the spring of 2006, Kevin was hired 
by the Division of Investigative & 
Forensic Services, Bureau of Insurance 
Fraud (BIF) as a Detective in the St. 
Petersburg Field Office. In February of 
2018 Kevin transferred to the Pensacola 
Field Office, where he remained until his 
retirement. 
 
Kevin has a degree in Criminal 
Justice from Suffolk County 
Community College, and he will be 
dearly missed. 

Pensacola BIF Detective  
Kevin Morris 

DIFS thanks Detective Kevin Morris for 
his dedication and efforts in the fight 

against Insurance fraud. 


